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To whom It may concern,

I’m the owner of a Medicine Shoppe Pharmacy in the town of Bellevue, a suburb of
Pittsburgh Pa. I have worked with Sam & Vicky DeBona for over 10 years. 

We have experienced them to be proficient, friendly, knowledgeable and positive about
their business and ours.

The Town Planner Calendar program keeps our business in the public eye all year
long.  People keep the Town Planner Calendar by their phones.  This is a perfect match for
us.  The coupons we place on the calendar have also been effective for us and helpful to our
customers, as well.

I would recommend the Town Planner to any type of enterprise.

Thank You,


